
 
 

A New Cuyamaca College President 
June 6, 2023 

 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
It gives me great pride to announce that Cuyamaca College alumna, Dr. Jessica Robinson, has 
been selected to serve as the seventh president of Cuyamaca College, after a nationwide search 
involving broad representation of both internal and external constituents.  

 
Jessica is a passionate, equity-minded leader with more than 20 years 
of experience in higher education, including more than four years as 
the Vice President of Student Services at Cuyamaca College.  She has 
demonstrated a deep commitment to social justice, student success 
and equitable access not only at Cuyamaca College but in her former 
leadership roles at San Diego State University.  
 
Jessica is passionate about her work and about Cuyamaca College.  She 
often shares her experience as a first-time student at Cuyamaca College 
and proudly boasts that the college changed her life.   
 

Jessica brings many strengths to this role including her strong commitment to participatory 
governance, her collaborative leadership style, and extensive experience with strategic and 
facilities planning, accreditation, program development, fiscal planning, as well as development 
of a variety of student support services.  
 
Jessica has a Doctor of Education in Educational Leadership/Post-Secondary 
Education/Community College Emphasis from San Diego State University; a Master of Social 
Work-Administration Concentration from San Diego State University; and a Bachelor of Arts in 
Liberal Arts and Sciences/Social Work from San Diego State University. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Dr. Jessica Robinson on being selected for this important 
leadership role.  I am confident she has the passion and commitment to lead Cuyamaca College 
into the future.  
 
She is expected to begin serving as the permanent president on July 3. 
 
Sincerely, 

Lynn 
Lynn Ceresino Neault, Ed.D.  


